UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING DRAWING

August 3, 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen Director of Physical Education

Dear Dr. Allen:

Since returning to my office, after having talked to you this morning, I remembered having prepared for Raymond Nichols a map which shows all University buildings, all athletic fields, as well as the location of fraternities, sororities, and other organized houses.

It occured to me that possibly this would serve your purpose with the addition of information in regard to the names of the different athletic fields. You will note that all structures as well as fields are designated by number. I do not have the names corresponding to these numbers but you would be able to obtain that from the Chancellor's office.

I am sending you attached, two copies of this map and if you can use it in place of going to the expense of drawing up a new map I shall be glad to furnish you with however many copies you may require. If this map is too large the print can be trimmed down. Please advise me of your wishes.

Yours truly,

F. A. Russell

Department of Engineering Drawing